Kea Community Primary School

14 September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

On Tuesday 26 September, Year 1 will be walking to Playing Place to learn more about our
local area. We will leave school at 9:30 and aim 1o return by approximately 11:30-11:45 am.

On our walk, we will be observing land and building use, following a map and considering
ways to improve the play park. We will visit the Post Office to buy stamps and post letters
that we will have written and addressed at school.

The children will wear their school uniform but please ensure they have their wellies and
bring a waterproof coat. They wili also need a rucksack to carry their snack and drink.

We need lots of adulis for this trip so please indicate on the form below if you are able to
help.

Many thanks for your support and cooperation.

Yours sincerely

I Sl

Mrs Qlive
(Y1 Teacher)
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To the School Office
| give permission for my child: ..........ccooooii i to take part in
the walk to Playing Place on Tuesday 26 September.

O I would like td accompany the children on the visit and will be at school at ©:15
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